COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD
May 10, 2001

A meeting of the Coastal Quilters was held May 10, 2001 at St Andrews Presbyterian Church.
Diane Eardley opened the meeting at 7:05.

Announcements:

1. Volunteers are needed to sign up for snacks for the new member tea in June, to sell
tickets for door prizes, and to coordinate the sale of tickets for the Opportunity quilt.

2. Scholarship winner from City College was Cathy Krisman

3. The UCSB Art Museum has a display of Japanese coats until May 20%.

4. Saturday, May 20" the Aids Memorial Project will be in the Sunken Gardens of the

Courthouse.

5. Members were reminded to bring in underwear. Each undergarment would give a

chance to win the panty-raid quilt made by the Blockheads.

New Guests and Members
Jan Beckert introduced the guests and new members. She reminded the members that
the guild’s membership card will give you a 10% discount at some fabric stores.

Show and Tell--Members names and quilts to be posted in the newsletter.

Workshops
1. Jo Diggs’ workshop is filled on Friday, but a few openings remain on Saturday.
2. Silvia Einstein’s workshop is June 15, 2001 on Crazy Piecing Techniques.
3. Micky Lawler’s workshop on Sky Dyes will be open for sign-ups in July.

Community Quilts
Liz Turner announced she had 70 quilts for Adventures in Caring.

Satellite Group
Janet Berlin, chairman of the satellite groups asked if anyone was interested in a wearable
art satellite group. Eight members said they were interested.

Block of the Month
1. Betty Kelly mentioned that next month’s block will be a flower basket and that thirty
two people signed up for the yellow exchange and all thirty-two brought their fabrics.
2. She also said the Santa Maria Guild is hosting a trip to Sisters Oregan July 12-16th.
The cost is $400 for the trip including transportation and lodging.
3. Nola Ferguson won the Dogwood block this month.

Diane Eardley authorized the break at 6:36. Tonights guest speaker is Jo Diggs.

Respectively submitted
Margaret Dear



